
 

 

 

2 May 2018 

 

Welcome back after the lovely long weekend! 

 

Report cards… 

All pupils (excepting Grade 1) will receive a report 

card today.  

Just a reminder that the report card is for your 

benefit. Use report time as an opportunity to 

encourage and direct your child in their school work.  

If you would like to see your child’s teacher, please 

first contact the office (011-976-5300) to make an 

appointment. We do have families with more than one sibling in the school and the parents and 

teachers are really trying to accommodate smooth and convenient meetings with you. Miss van 

Wouw has access to all the teacher’s schedules and can assist you in making your appointment.  

 

Mysteries and disappearances… 

Who paid R2300 into our school account using the reference as 

“school fees” on the 30th of April? 

 

We are missing a bookbag from our reading programme. Please can 

you check that your child did not bring two bookbags home the 

week before last. The bag we are missing is “blue 4” and it has a 

nametag of “Phetogo Poopedi” on it. Please help the family search! 

New bookbags will be given out on Friday.  

 

Friday cake sale… 

Don’t forget that Teacher Laura and Mrs Strickler’s 

classes are hosting their cake sales on Friday. This 

means that all pupils in Mickey Mouse and Grade 1 – 

3 are invited to bring their change along to have a 

yummy day (tuck will be closed for these pupils on 

Friday – but hotdogs are still available).  

Left-overs will be sold to senior primary pupils at 

second break.   

 

Friday fun… 

Grade 4 – 7 are having a treat with a dog show on Friday. Mickey Mouse pupils may 

also join in the fun as our furry friends put on a show! 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

 

The Solid Foundations Staff  


